Subject:

FW: staff health survey results

Attachments:

Staff Reported Health Issues Survey Results June 10 2015.pdf

From: histed@comcast.net [mailto:histed@comcast.net]

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 11:47 AM

To: Mark Fredisdorf

Subject: staff health survey results

TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION OF PLEASANTDALE DISTRICT 107

Illinois Education Association-NEA Lombard Region Office

530 East 22nd Street, Bldg. D Lombard, IL 60148-6103 630.495.3250 • Fax 630.495.7443

Mark Fredisdorf, Superintendent District 107 Pleasantdale 7450 Wolf Road Burr Ridge, Illinois 60527 June 10, 2015

Dear Dr. Fredisdorf,

The attachment contains the results of health concerns reported by the elementary school staff. I will forward to you, the map the staff used to identify working zones in the elementary school, in a separate email, in a few minutes from now.

Thank you for forwarding this health information to Dr. Conibear as well as the zone map I will send.

Sincerely, Joanne Histed President Teachers' Association of Pleasantdale

To:

Mark Fredisdorf

Subject:

RE: attend June 17 BOE meeting

From: Mark Fredisdorf

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 2:20 PM

To: 'John Dobby'
Cc: Shirley Conibear

Subject: RE: attend June 17 BOE meeting

Dr. Conibear and Mr. Dobby,

I think it will be important to have someone at the BOE meeting. What can you recommend?

Mark

From: John Dobby [mailto:jdobby@ccaltd.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 1:31 PM

To: Mark Fredisdorf Cc: Shirley Conibear

Subject: Re: attend June 17 BOE meeting

Unfortunately, I will be in Clearwater, FL for a client project next week.

John M. Dobby, CIH, CSP

Director, Occupational Health & Safety Services

Carnow, Conibear & Assoc., Ltd. 600 W. Van Buren St. Suite 500

Chicago, IL 60607

www.ccaltd.com jdobby@ccaltd.com

312.762.2912 direct

312.907.0643 mobile

312.782.5145 fax

On Jun 9, 2015, at 1:22 PM, Mark Fredisdorf < mfredisdorf@d107.org > wrote:

Thanks!

From: Dr. Shirley Conibear [mailto:sconibear@1oms.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 12:40 PM

To: Mark Fredisdorf **Cc:** John Dobby

Subject: RE: attend June 17 BOE meeting

I will be traveling on the 17th but hopefully John Dobby will be able to attend. John and I will put the proposal together on Thursday. I have already received some info from Ms Hnisted but please send me whatever you get as well. I would prefer to present all of the material together at one time in any case. It will allow me to make more definitve statements.

From: Mark Fredisdorf [mailto:mfredisdorf@d107.org]

Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 10:00 AM

To: Dr. Shirley Conibear

Subject: attend June 17 BOE meeting

Hi Dr. Conibear,

Are you available to attend the June 17 Board meeting? The Board President is hoping you can be there to present the results of the cancer study and to present a proposal based on teacher union complaints about other health issues. Please let me know.

I should have the information from the teachers union today or tomorrow. I will forward it to you. The Board packet goes out on Friday morning. I know that does not give you much time to submit a proposal.

Mark Fredisdorf

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the party named. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, except by the named individual, is expressly prohibited.

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the party named. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, except by the named individual, is expressly prohibited.

Subject:

FW: staff health survey results

From: John Dobby [mailto:jdobby@ccaltd.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 11:56 AM
To: Mark Fredisdorf; Shirley Conibear

Cc: Erika Sawosko

Subject: RE: staff health survey results

Thank you. I will review the information and will prepare a proposal. I will get back to you if I have any questions or need for clarification.

From: Mark Fredisdorf [mailto:mfredisdorf@d107.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 11:56 AM

To: Shirley Conibear; John Dobby

Cc: Erika Sawosko

Subject: FW: staff health survey results

Hi Dr. Conibear and Mr. Dobby,

I am forwarding the information requested from the teachers union. Please forward the proposal you are developing directly to Erika Sawosko by Friday morning. Her email address is esawosko@d107.org.

Thank you,

Mark Fredisdorf

From: histed@comcast.net [mailto:histed@comcast.net]

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 11:47 AM

To: Mark Fredisdorf

Subject: staff health survey results

TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION OF PLEASANTDALE DISTRICT 107

Illinois Education Association-NEA Lombard Region Office

530 East 22nd Street, Bldg. D Lombard, IL 60148-6103 630.495.3250 • Fax 630.495.7443

Mark Fredisdorf, Superintendent District 107 Pleasantdale 7450 Wolf Road Burr Ridge, Illinois 60527 June 10, 2015

Dear Dr. Fredisdorf,

The attachment contains the results of health concerns reported by the elementary school staff. I will forward to you, the map the staff used to identify working zones in the elementary school, in a separate email, in a few minutes from now.

Thank you for forwarding this health information to Dr. Conibear as well as the zone map I will send.

Sincerely, Joanne Histed

President Teachers' Association of Pleasantdale

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the party named. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, except by the named individual, is expressly prohibited.

Subject:

FW: information for Dr. Conibear

From: histed@comcast.net [mailto:histed@comcast.net]

Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 12:32 PM

To: Mark Fredisdorf

Cc: Kim, Tanya; Laura Urso

Subject: Fwd: information for Dr. Conibear

Dear Mark,

TAPs' directive from the board of education is to have the staff environmental feedback to you by June 10th so that you could forward the information to Dr. Conibear. That continues to be TAPs' plan.

Sincerely, Joanne Histed TAP President

CC:

Laura Urso: IEA/NEA Uniserve Director

Tanya Kim: TAP Vice President

Dr. Conibear: Occupational Medical Specialist

From: "Mark Fredisdorf" <mfredisdorf@d107.org>

To: histed@comcast.net, "Tanya Kim" <TKim@d107.org>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2015 9:40:01 AM Subject: information for Dr. Conibear

Joanne and Tanya,

Did you collect information from elementary staff for Dr. Conibear regarding building health concerns? If so, please let me know if you are sending it directly to her or you can send it to me and I will forward it to her.

Thanks,

Mark

The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the party named. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, except by the named individual, is expressly prohibited.